
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
10th March 2025 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

We have been lucky enough to secure a place in the Rotherham One Voice Concert which 
will be held at Magna Science Park. This will take place on Tuesday 17th June 2025. The 
event will take place within the school day, the children will be taken by coach to the venue 
for rehearsal beginning at 10.30 and the concert itself will be from 1-2.20pm. Children will 
then return to school by coach for dismissal at the end of the school day as usual.  
 

Rehearsals will begin on Thursday 17th April 2025 (the beginning of the Summer Term), 
after school between 3.20pm – 4.20pm and will continue to run on Thursdays weekly until 
the concert date (N.B. There will NOT be a rehearsal on the 1st May due to an already 
scheduled course date). 
 

If your child would like to be part of the choir and participate in the One Voice Concert, 
please complete the google form detailed below by no later than Sunday 23rd March. Your 
child will be notified by Tuesday 25th March, if they have secured a place.  
 

It has been decided that these limited places will be offered to children in Year 4 initially. 
These children may then decide they would like to sign up for our existing Young Voices 
choir at the end of the year, so they can continue their singing in September! 
 

I look forward to seeing your child at rehearsals. 
 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Thompson 
 

 

To apply for a place in the One Voice Choir 2025, and perform at the One Voice concert at 
Magna on the 17th June 2025, please fill in the google form by following the link below or 
by scanning the QR code by Sunday 23rd March. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1CI5Zt1n3SJHMhfWhTHku87IAI9CQNCUUGGoazzK4cNQ/
edit 
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